

Population Health Trust September Newsletter Community Advisory Board to the Skagit County Board of Health September 2025

September is already here, and it is off to a busy start! There are several events happening in October, and we hope to see you at one, or maybe even both. Below is an overview of these events with information about how to register. Please help us get the word out by sharing with others in your networks.

Powerful Partnerships



Each year we gather to celebrate those working to advance population health through collective impact. In addition to the awards, this year's event will feature a panel discussion on the work of the Trust and presentation on findings from our current Community Health Assessment (CHA).

This year's event will be on **October 2, 2025, from 3-6pm** at McIntyre Hall. The event is free to attend, but registration is required

Register here!

Community Listening Sessions

Be part of building a healthier Skagit County!

We want to hear from YOU about our community's current health strengths and challenges at one of our upcoming listening sessions!

In October, we will be visiting various places throughout Skagit to share some findings from our recent CHA and to hear from the community about current health-related strengths and challenges. One of the sessions will be facilitated in Spanish and hosted online, the others at public libraries. To RSVP or learn more, contact Kas at kchurch@co.skagit.wa.us.

- October 9, 2025 | 5:30-7pm Virtual, facilitated in Spanish. Join here!
- October 16, 2025 | 5:30-7pm Burlington Public Library
- October 21, 2025 | 5:30-7pm Upper Skagit Library
- October 30, 2025 | 5:30-7pm Anacortes Public Library

View flyer in English

View flyer in Spanish

Thank you for your partnership in keeping Skagit County healthy!



The Population Health Trust was founded in 2015 and is the Community Advisory Board to the Skagit County Board of Health. For more information, check out our website.

Population Health Trust

Phone: (360) 416-1524